
Welcome to our Autumn Term newsletter.  We have lots to share with you 

this term of what has been happening in school and also celebrating the 

achievements of pupils outside of school. Our celebration assemblies are 

held on a Friday afternoon and this is an opportunity for children to share 

their trophies, certificates and medals with the whole school.  

Year 2 teachers and pupils have been working with Top Corner coaching 

learning skills in games such as tactics and understanding the role of   

opponents.  In gymnastics they have been learning the skill of sequencing 

rolls, jumps and landing correctly.  

Our after school clubs have been very successful this term and we are         

looking forward to another full and exciting spring term . 

On behalf of Telford Infant School I would like to wish you all a safe, happy 

and active Christmas break and we look forward to seeing you all in the 

Spring term. 

Welcome 

Please ensure that children have the following kit ready 

for PE. 

 Navy/Black shorts/skorts, white T-Shirt and indoor pumps  

 Outdoor PE Kit/outdoor trainers. 

 Socks (if wearing tights) 

 Hairband to tie hair back 

 All items clearly labelled with names 

Jewellery must not be worn unless for religious reasons. Earrings will be 

covered with tape for PE lessons. Please ask your class teacher if you are 
unsure of the days your class have PE. 

PE Kit 

After school clubs to         

continue  Fit2Dance,      

cheerleading,  multisports,       

football, tennis, girls football. 

Top Corner Coaching will be  

working with Year 1 where 

they will be learning the 

skills of archery and         

gymnastics. 

Leamington North Cluster        

competitions. 

Please ensure for            

cheerleading and Fit2Dance 

that school PE kits are worn. 
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Any Questions or comments? Email us at admin2326@welearn365.com  



Year 1 Celebrations 

Congratulations to Millie, Seth, Lucy, 

George, Lottie, Annabelle, Susannah, Bea, 

Alexander, Naomi, Evelyn, Isla, Cerine and 

Sophia. for your swimming certificates, 

medals and caps.  

Well done Evelyn, Isla, Emmy, Amaia, Lottle, Bea, Es-

ther, Evie, Daniel, Seren, Cerine and Avnii on your 

dance certificates and rosettes.  Also well done to 

Nancy for your BBC dance certificate. 

Congratulations to Monty, Bea, 

Daniel and Tom  for your trophies 

and medals in football. 

Well done to all the children for their continued achievements in sport.  

It is great to see a wide variety of activities being enjoyed by all the   

children and sharing their success with them.  If you are preparing an 

active festive break and would like to share your experiences to go into 

our PE newsletter, then we would love to hear from you. 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS FROM EVERYONE AT TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 

 

  

https://all-free-download.com/free-photos/download/beautiful-christmas-tree-02-hd-picture_170320.html


News Extra  

Well done to Gethin, Austin, Spencer, Macy, Tom B, Thomas P,   

Alfie, Jake, Fred and Freddie in Reception.  Well done to Duncan, 

Connor, Sean, Max, Tabitha, Osheen, Miguel, Premveer, Zachary, 

Avnii, Sophia, Elsie, Arun, Max, Devlin and Nolan in Year 1.  Well 

done to Arran, Thomas, Issac, Ankush, Grace and Charlotte in 

Year 2 who all completed their MOVES Level 1 certificate. 

 

RAMBLERS IN AMBER CLASS 

Well done to Susannah, Eleanor, Daniel, Finley, Lucas and Freya  (and 

siblings) who completed a ramble for Children in Need. They all raised a 
massive £120! They walked from Cubbington to Hunningham in glorious 

sunshine having lots of fun along the way. 

FIT2DANCE 

Congratulations to all street dancers who have had a very busy half term. Some 

children took part in dance exams on 18th November and their certificates and 

awards will arrive any day now. Lots of children also took part in 3 community 

Christmas shows: 

Follow The Star in Leamington on 1st December                                                                   

The Whitnash Christmas Lights Switch On Sunday 2nd December                                        

Dancing for the ‘seniors’ at Cherry Tree Lodge Residential Home on Saturday 8th 

December Well done to all children.                                                                                                        

Year 1 Celebrations 

Well done to Evelyn, Anabelle, Eryn and Susannah 

for your medals and certificates in Gymnastics. 

Congratulations to Lucy for your 

achievements in Martial Arts. 

Well Done Sophia and Mar-

lena on your running certifi-

cates and medals. 

Congratulations to Evie for Climbing, Elsie for Multisports 

and Milo for crossbow. 

Well done Daniel and Tom for 

your medals in rugby.  Keep up 

the good work. 



Year 2 Celebrations 

Well done to Ruby, Esme, Nancy, Isobel F, Isabella, Eryn, 

Lana and Carys on receiving your dance certificates.  Keep 

up the hard work. 

Congratulations to Ankush, Isabella, Isobel R, 

Sienna, Karenza, Harris, Logan, Lana, Harry, 

Lola, Eleanor and Sophie  on your swimming 

achievements.   

Well done Rory, Cieran and Milo on your 

certificates, medals and trophies for 

football. 

Year 2 Celebrations 

Congratulations Quentin on 

achieving your certificates for 

martial arts. 

Well done to Lana, Daisy, Amelia 

and Leila for your gymnastics 

certificate. Keep up the hard 

work. 

Well done to Isobel F and Robert for your    

achievements in Multisports.  Also a big well 

done to Isabella for her medal in Ice skating.  


